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Expanded education benefits for children
of fallen

DA Stand-to
Expanded education benefits for children of fallen Soldiers

What is it?

The policy regarding the education of the dependents of fallen Soldiers has been expanded. The new
policy allows currently-enrolled students in Domestic Dependent Elementary and Secondary Schools
(DDESS) who are dependents of fallen Soldiers to continue in DDESS schools without limitation,
regardless of their physical residence or upcoming school transition points. The policy change is

effective immediately.
Why is it important to the Army?

The prior policy allowed currently-enrolled DDESS students who were dependents of fallen Soldiers
to continue in DDESS schools until the end of the school year without any special permission. It
allowed for students to stay in the DDESS school until they would normally transition to another school

level - i.e. elementary school to middle school or middle school to high school.

After reflecting on the previous policy and with input from families and commanders, DoDEA
reevaluated the policy. Continued enrollment now only requires a one-time parental request to the
respective school. Yearly registration is required and students will need to meet all other requirements

for enrollment. The student's family will have to assume responsibility for transportation.

The Army doesn't leave Soldiers behind on the battlefield; nor will the Army leave their families
behind. The Army is committed to ensuring excellence in schools and expanding education
opportunities. This commitment extends to school-aged family members of fallen Soldiers. The Army
recognizes the commitment and increasing sacrifices that families are making every day. The Army
recognizes the strength of Soldiers comes from the strength of their Families. Thus, the Army is
committed to providing Soldiers and families a quality of life commensurate with their service and

sacrifice.
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